
Indoor class picnics 
Please could see the events calendar on our website 

and the email for dates of our indoor class picnics 
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Christian value of our fortnight 

 
 
 

This week children have been 
learning about the Christian 

value of ‘Trust’. 
 
 
 

 This week’s Lovely Hat 

winners 

Blue Adventurer – Nadia

Green Adventurer – Alexander 

Explorer – Aryah 

Pioneer – Caitlyn 

Please remember everyone is welcome to attend our 

Lovely Hat celebration collective every Friday at 9am 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

Important dates  
November 
26th – Deadline for school photos 
29th – Pioneers’ Kings, Queens & Knights dress 
up day.  Parents to come at 2:50 to look at 
work. 
 
December  
10th – (09:15-10:15) Nativity for Adventurers 
parents only 
11th – (14:00- 15:00) Nativity for Explorers and 
Pioneers parents only 
20th – Last day of term (13:30 finish) 
21st to 5th Jan – Christmas holidays  

 

 

 

 

INSET DAYS 

6th Jan – School 

7th Jan - School 

1st June – School 

20th July - School 

 

Important reminders 

 For those who are attending the Guildhall Christmas 

concert, our first rehearsal is tomorrow Saturday 16th 

November from 11:30 till 12:30 at Great Oaks School – 

SO16 7LT. 

 Deadline for school pictures is 26th November. 

Completed forms and payments should be returned to 

the office. 

 We break up for Christmas on Friday 20th December. 
School finishes at 1.30pm! 

 Please do not send additional drinks for your child – there 

is always plenty of water. 

 The door closes prompt at 9am.  If you arrive after this 

time, please go down to the office to be signed in.  

Thank you for supporting these few simple things that 

make school life so much easier. 

 



 

 

 

 

School Attendance 

Matters! 

 

Week Beginning 4th November 

Blue Adventurers            97.0% 

Green Adventurers        93.2% 

Explorers                           97.6% 

Pioneers                             99.6% 

 

Whole School               97.1% 

Well Done Pioneers!  
 

 

 
 

If your child has been ill with 
vomiting and diarrhoea, they 

MUST NOT attend school for a 
minimum of 48 hours after 

their last episode. 

 

Last week there were 7 instances of lateness by 6 children and 1 hours and 13 minutes of 

learning time were lost due to lateness.  
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.  Please 

contact us before 9:15am          

You can phone us 023 80 385122 or email us at southampton@hopecommunityschool.org  
  

Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright 
Tel: 02380 385122    
E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org    
W. www.hopecommunityschool.org

You are invited to Pioneers Living Museum! 
When: Friday 29th November 
Where: Pioneer Classroom 
Time: 2:50pm 
 

On the day, children will also be 

having a dress up day where they 

can choose to dress up as a Queen, 

King or Knight. Please don’t feel 

like you have to spend lots of money as homemade 

costumes are just perfect! 

 

 
For those that attend dance club, 

Please note that dance club is returning, although 
it will not be held every week, it will be at the 
usual time of 15.30-16.30. Please see the list of 
dates below for dance club this half term; 

 19th November 

 26th November 

 10th December 

 17th December  



 


